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The Trustees approved the January 9 and February 6, 2023 meeting reports. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update on of the status of the 2023 contributions to candidates and 
committees budget. 
 
 NAR Political Rep. Densay Sengsoulavong delivered a federal political report. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update regarding NYSAR activity in support of RPAC since the February 
meeting including Statewide and Local Board RPAC fundraising events, RPAC Phone Banks, New 
York State Realtor Magazine coverage, YPN Pledge status and the NAR & NYSAR RPAC Hall of 
Fame inductees. 
 
The Trustees approved a motion to provide an additional $10,000 to the Democratic Assembly 
Campaign Committee to bring the cycle giving total to $60,000. 
 
The 5th installment of RPAC Karaoke Night raised a record, near $60,000 for RPAC through 200 
admission ticket sales and auction proceeds. Thank you to Matt Arnold for his boundless energy 
and to all the auction item donors and winners for making the event a historic success for RPAC. 
 


